
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 27 March 2020 11:09 PM 
To: Ivana Krstulovic Bakovic; Branka Pivcevic Novak 
Cc: Cromiss Geneva  
Subject: ACCC/C/2020/175 (Croatia) - Committee's determination concerning admissibility 
 
Dear Ms. Krstulovic Bakovic, 
Dear Ms. Pivcevic Novak, 
 
At its sixty-sixth meeting (Geneva, 9-13 March 2020), the Committee considered the admissibility of the 
communication submitted on 30 May 2019 by Local Committee Kuciste and Association for Nature, Environment and 
Sustainable Development “Sunce”. 
 
After taking into account the information submitted to it, the Committee has determined the communication to be 
inadmissible. 
 
You will receive a letter with the reasoning for the Committee’s determination shortly. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards,  
Fiona 
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
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